Your DCFF Newsletter

D

Derby City Fly Fishers <joegahl@twc.com> Wed 11/28/2018, 12:21 PM You ≽





Derby City Fly Fishers' Members Newsletter

We express deep sorrow to Ralph Swallow on the death of his sister shortly before Thanksgiving

A letter from our President:



President's Letter, December 2018

Two enjoyable years have gone by fast! So this is it, ...the last of the "president's letters" from this lame duck.

I want to take this opportunity to thank the outstanding efforts of all you who have taken the time to support our club. I am especially grateful to all of the